
Supplementary Product  
Disclosure Statement
This is a Supplementary Product Disclosure Statement (SPDS). 
It supplements the following Product Disclosure Statements 
(PDSs) prepared by AAI Limited ABN 48 005 297 807  
AFSL No. 230859 (formerly named Vero Insurance Limited):

›› Holiday Travel Insurance Product Disclosure 
Statement 12705, prepared date 1 December 2010

›› Annual Multi-Trip Travel Insurance Product 
Disclosure Statement 13580, prepared date 
1 December 2010.

This SPDS must be read together with any of the above 
PDSs and any other SPDSs issued by AAI Limited 
ABN 48 005 297 807 AFSL No. 230859 (formerly named 
Vero Insurance Limited) that have been given to you in 
relation to one or all of these PDSs. 

This document updates the information in each of the 
above PDSs. 

Important change to these PDSs

We have made the following change to these PDSs that 
we need to tell you about. The change applies to each PDS 
listed above.

The insurer and issuer of the product, Vero Insurance 
Limited has changed its company name to AAI Limited, but 
the company’s ABN 48 005 297 807 and AFSL No. 230859 
remain the same. AAI Limited will continue to trade under 
the name ‘Vero Insurance’.

What does this change mean to you?

›› The change of name will have no impact on the 
coverage offered on your current policy 

›› How you deal with us will not change

›› There is no action required by you.

This SPDS is issued by AAI Limited ABN 48 005 297 807, 
AFSL No. 230859 (formerly named Vero Insurance Limited).

SPDS prepared date 17 August 2012
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